
SUMMIT EARLY LEARNING VIRTUAL EXPECTATIONS FOR FAMILIES 

 

 

 

Summit Early Learning recognizes that each family needs to make a decision 

about the education of their child which reflects the needs of their family.  In 

order to be enrolled in virtual learning through Summit Early Learning, we 

must be able to show that each child is actively participating in 

developmentally appropriate activities each day.  In order for your child to 

stay enrolled, the following should be completed: 

 

 

● Participate in 30 minutes of teacher provided activities per day.  This can be broken down in many 

ways (ex: three ten-minute activities) or can be spread out over multiple days to accommodate 

your schedule. See some examples below: 

○ Complete a teacher provided activity. 

○ Participate in a zoom call. 

○ Watch a video from your teacher (ex: read aloud, calendar, circle time). 

○ A pre-approved activity that you agree on with your child’s teacher. 

● Provide evidence of your child participating in the activities: 

○ Send a picture of something your child did. 

○ Send a video of your child participating in an activity. 

○ Send completed work back to your child’s teacher. 

● Participate in 2 Home Visits and 2 Parent/Teacher Conferences each year: 

○ Visits can be done outside (weather permitting), via zoom, or via phone. 

 

*Please note: If your child does not actively participate in activities provided by the teacher for 10 

consecutive days or has more than 5 unexcused days in one month they could be terminated from the 

program.   

 

 

Thank you, and we hope you and your child enjoy this virtual learning experience! 


